
 

Face-to Face Students- 

We will begin collecting laptops and hot spots from face-to-face students that are no  

longer using their devices on Monday, April 26th. 

Please share this information with your F2F students: 

• Devices can be dropped off in the D Wing office during all lunches (10:45-

1:00p) 

• Fees will be charged for lost or damaged items 

• Summer school students may keep their devices.  

• Laptops must be turned in by Thursday June 3rd. 

• Receipts will be given to all students 

 

Online Students- 

Laptop and Device collection for online students will begin on Friday, June 3rd from 

 8a-11a and 1p-3p and run through June 11th 

• Devices can be dropped off at the front vestibule at DHS (8a-11p & 1p-3p) 

• Fees will be charged for lost or damaged items 

• Summer school students may keep their devices.  

• Laptops must be turned in by Friday, June 11th. 

• Receipts will be given to all students 

 


